
 

 

 

Tuesday 29th September 2020 

 

‘We are growing and learning together in God’s Love’ 

 

Harvest 

Just a reminder we are supporting the work of 

Tearfund to bring fresh water to communities like the 

one in Afar, Ethiopia which we have been talking 

about in worship. Please send into school any 

monetary donations which will be collected and 

donated directly 

to the fund. 

Every penny 

raised will go a long way in helping these 

communities.  Please send your donations into 

school; cash or cheques can be made payable to 

Coppull St John’s or ‘Blackburn Diocese Board of 

Finance Ltd (Bishop’s Harvest Appeal). Please do 

send in a donation this week.  

 

Parent Governor. 

We are delighted to have received a nomination for the parent governor vacancy.  

Mrs Brooks has been part of the Coppull St John’s family for many years. We are delighted 

to welcome her on to the governing body.  

 

Parents Evening.  

As you are aware, we have considerably reduced the movement of parents in and around 

school linked to the COVID 19 guidance for schools. With this in mind we will not be able to 

hold our usual autumn term parent’s evenings for you to meet your child’s class teacher or 

see their work. However, that conversation is important at this time of the year and so a 

letter will shortly be coming home asking for your preferred time slot when class teachers 

can make a telephone call to you.  

 

Christmas cards 

Please look out for your child’s design for their Christmas card and other products available 

from Cauliflower Christmas. 

The accompanying letter explains the process. Please place orders directly with Cauliflower 

Cards and pay them directly. The only the thing we need back into school is the artwork if 

you have placed an order. All art work needs to be back in school for Wednesday 14th 

October. For every item purchased a percentage is donated by Cauliflower Cards to 

school funds. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

School council  

Our councilors have been elected from each class and we will have the first school council 

meeting this week! During the first meeting we will elect a chairperson, vice chair and 

secretary. 

Meet out councilors… 

Class 1 Class 2 Class 3 Class 4 

Jaycob 

Charlotte 

Jennifer  

Kian  

Alice  

George 

Hugo 

Charlotte 

Ryan  

Rose 

Joshua 

Kitty 

Poppy 

Isabel 

Aiden 

Lily 

 

We encourage reading in lots of ways; through our ‘Reading Champions’, year 5 and 

6 will take part this year in the Fantastic Book Awards; visiting the local library – when 

we are permitted of course-; access to our own school library; project library loan 

boxes linked to topics taught used in each class..  

 

Here is an overview of our Reading Champions reward chart … 

 

Class 1 1 star for every book read 

Class 2 1 star for every book read 

Class 3 1 star for every reading 

scheme book or for every 50 pages 

read on ‘free reading’ 

Class 4 1 star for every reading 

scheme book or for every 50 pages 

read on ‘free reading’ 

Bronze- 10 stars; certificate  

Silver- 20 stars; dip in the box  

Gold- 30 stars; ‘afternoon tea’ with 

the head teacher 

Diamond – 40 stars; visit to the local 

library  

Platinum – 50 stars; £5 book voucher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading at Coppull St John’s. 
Children are encouraged to read every day and we promote a love of reading 

by introducing our children to a range of authors and genres. Please encourage 

you child to read at home  

http://petitmonblogger.blogspot.com/2013/05/llegim-en-parella.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/


 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our Bronze Award  

Reading Champions this month 
Class 1 Class 2 Class 3 Class 4 

Elise 

Charlotte 

Abigail 

Iris  

Sydney, Kian, 

Harry, Emmie 

Jennifer 

Netanya 

Henry C 

Lily  

Alice 

Jensen R 

Chanel 

Toby  

Lucas 

 

 

 

. 

 

End of the school day. 

Thank you for your cooperation in wearing masks whilst on the playground at the start and 

end of the day. Please can I also ask that at the end of the school day children do not go 

on the tyre park or trim trail.  

Thank you for your support in this matter.  

 

‘Encourage one another and build each other up’ 1 Thessalonians 5 v11 

 

  

PTFA AGM- ADVANCE NOTICE  

School have really appreciated the work of a strong, 

committed PTFA who have organised and supported 

a range of school events over the last couple of 

years. 

The PTFA AGM will be taking place on  

Thursday 15th October at 7pm and we are inviting all 

family and friends to join us on the virtual meeting. The 

zoom link will be sent home nearer the time.  
 


